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January ~4, 1973

.

' Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Region 1
United States Atomic Energy Commission
970 Broad Street
Newark, New Jersey 07102

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Subject: Oyster Creek Station
Docket No. 50-219
Bullatin No. 72-3 -- Limiturque Valve Operators

In accordance with your letter dated December 1, 1972, an-

investigation was conducted into the model numbers and vintages of the
Limitorque Valve Operators installed in safety-related systems at the
Oyster Creek site. A thorough check of all available records indicate
that all of the operators were shipped prior to the end of 1968. This
fact was also verified during conversations with representatives of the
Philadelphia Gear Corporation. Based on the above, no further action
is planned.

Very truly yours,

M'
Donald A. Ross
Manager, Nuclear Generating Stations
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